

115 Thorndike Street . Lowell, MA 01852 978-459-0164 • Fax: 978-458-9673

Rec'd Townsend Town Clerk 21 OCT '19 PM2:52

MEMO TO: Lowell Regional Transit Authority Advisory Board Members

FROM:

Susan McCarthy, Clerk

DATE:

October 18, 2019

SUBJECT: Meeting Notice

## Thursday October 24, 2019

The Personnel Subcommittee will meet on Thursday, October 24, 2019, at 5:30 PM at the Lowell Regional Transit Authority Board Room at 115 Thorndike Street Lowell MA for the annual review of the LRTA's Executive Compensation.

Personnel Subcommittee members are Mr. Kevin O'Connor, Mr. Tom Bomil and Ms. Susan McCarthy.